
Announcing 2025 MASFAP Election Results 

MASFAP June 2024 Communication 

MASFAP held the 2025 officer elections in May. The following MASFAP roles will begin 
January 1, 2025. Congratulations! 

 

 
President-Elect:       
         

KIMBERLY MEEKER 

  

 
 
Vice  President:  
 

KRISSY LOENNEKE 

     

     
  
 
Treasurer-Elect:  
 

CYNTHIA TRAVIS  

     

Upcoming P.D. Opportunities 

Thank you to all who attended our Freshman Fridays! We had a wonderful turnout and huge 
shout out to all who presented! It was a great learning opportunity for those newer to financial 

aid.  

 

Drive-In Workshop:  

Friday, June 28 in Columbia from 9:30 am to 3 pm. Topic: Better FAFSA with 

a State & Federal updates as well as some breakout sessions and discussions.  

Register at: https://masfap.memberclicks.net/drivein 

This is an in-person event only, with no virtual access.  

 

Secretary: 

HANNAH MASTERS 

Institutional Delegate-at-Large: 

ANNA PLATTNER 

  

EAC Update: The Early Awareness Committee 

is busy planning for our Fall High School 
Counselor workshops! We will hold 14 High 
School Counselor workshops in cities all across 
the state. Dates of the workshops will be 
announced in July so stay tuned! 

https://masfap.memberclicks.net/drivein


This year has been challenging, to say the 

least (and it’s only June!). Yet, Missouri’s fi-

nancial aid professionals have the courage 

and tenacity to push through to provide the 

best service and support for our students and 

families, even with the fun that is Free Appli-

cation for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) Sim-

plification. 

This year’s conference is shaping up to be 

amazing (and I am happy to throw in some 

sports metaphors to get you ready for action)! 

We stand together on the podium of triumph, 

our journey in the realm of financial aid has been filled with challenges, hur-

dles, and moments that tested our resilience. But through it all, we continue to 

embrace the spirit of teamwork, pushing forward with determination, grit, and a 

shared commitment to our mission. In our arena, the scoreboard doesn't just 

tally points; it measures dreams realized, futures secured, and barriers broken. 

Every scholarship awarded, every financial aid package optimized, and every 

student empowered is a victory—a testament to our collective effort and dedica-

tion!  

We have some trophy sessions for you at this year’s conference including 2 cre-

dentials, 6 interest session blocks, 2 general sessions, and much more! I 

look forward to seeing everyone at this year’s conference at the Lodge of the 

Four Seasons. We are truly “Winning at Financial Aid”! 

 

Save the date: November 4-6, 2024 

Conference Update! 


